
  
 

 

Thanksgiving in the City 
For families in permanent housing who are looking 
for help to make the holidays happier for their 
children. 
REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 
 
At Christmas in the City, our mission is to make sure that kids in the Boston-area have happy 
holidays. 
  
At our Thanksgiving in the City event, we provide groceries to help families in need put 
Thanksgiving dinner on their tables. To participate in this event, you need to sign up IN 
PERSON in advance. 
  
Registration is at Kennedy Brothers PT - 45 Franklin Street in Boston (near Downtown 
Crossing) between Monday, November 4th and Friday, November 15th (weekdays). 
  
Registration is open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday and 9 a.m. - 7 
p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday. 
  
To register, you need to bring with you: 
  

• Valid state issued ID for parent(s) or legal guardian 

• Masshealth cards AND birth certificate for all children  

• Current lease that includes the names of the children you are applying for 

• Legal guardian will need all items listed above, plus up-to-date court papers stating that 
you have legal custody 

• Foster parents will need all items the items listed above, plus current papers from the 
state  indicating that you are the foster parent 

If you are missing any of this information, we handle exceptions on Thursday November 14th 
and Friday November 15th, so please come in on one of those days. 

Once a family is signed up, we'll assign a time slot when you can come in to pick up your 
Thanksgiving food, as well as the date and location for this event. 
 
If you have any questions, please email info@christmasinthecity.org. 


